
MAY 2017 

	

SPRINGFIELD MOTORBOAT CLUB 	

	

	

BE SURE TO VISIT US ON THE WEBPAGE! www.smbcweb.org 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

	

Members	Meeting	 Thursday	 May	4th	

Cinco	de	Mayo	Buffet	 Friday	 May	5th	

Mother’s	Day	Brunch	 Sunday	 May	14th	

Board	Meeting	 Wednesday	 May	17th		

Dock	Party	 Saturday	 May	20th	

Blues	Night	 Saturday	 June	3rd		

 
DINING ROOM:	
	

Winter	Hours	Remain	in	Effect	until	further	notice:	
	

Sunday:	Restaurant	Closed	
Monday:	Closed	
Tuesday:	Dinner	5:00-8:00	p.m.		
Wednesday:	Lunch	from	11:00	a.m.	–	2:00	p.m.–	Dinner	5:00-8:00	p.m.	
Thursday:	Lunch	from	11:00	a.m.	–	2:00	p.m.–	Dinner	5:00-8:00	p.m.	
Friday:	Lunch	from	11:00	a.m.	–	2:00	p.m.–	Dinner	5:00-9:00	p.m.;	Bar	open	until	
10	p.m.	
Saturday:	Dinner	5:00-9:00	p.m.;	Bar	open	until	10	p.m.	

	

Please	remember	to	make	dining	reservations,	especially	during	busy	days	&	times.	

RESERVATIONS:	217.529.1511	
	

	 	



REMINDERS & NOTICES: 
	

NOTICE:	Driving	on	club	grounds	is	prohibited	unless	you	have	a	construction/heavy	load	
to	deliver	to	a	dock	or	dock	house.	Please	respect	the	maintenance	of	the	condition	of	the	

grounds.	

	

Outside	beverages	are	prohibited	on	the	building	grounds	–	including	on	the	patio!	Regular	

support	of	the	bar	is	essential	to	our	club’s	success.		

	

If	 anyone	 has	 news	 of	 a	 member	 who	 is	 sick	 or	 has	 passed	 away	 please	 contact	 the	

Secretary	or	one	of	 the	board	members	so	 that	we	can	send	a	card	on	behalf	of	 the	club	

membership.	Contact	Ann	McCaughan	at	ann.mccaughan@comcast.net	
	

WORK	HOURS	LOG	BOOKS.	There	are	two	logbooks	in	the	bar	under	the	large	screen	TV;	
one	 is	 for	 recording	 hours	worked	 and	 the	 other	 is	 to	 list	 your	 name	 if	 you	 need	work	

hours.	Please	remember	to	record	any	work	hours	that	you	work	and	sign	up	to	get	your	

hours	in.		

	

COMMODORE: MIKE LINDSEY	
	

The	addition	is	nearly	done!	The	bathrooms	are	now	open	and	they	look	

great.	Thank	you	to	all	the	contractors	for	their	hard	work.	

Stone	work	on	the	exterior	will	be	starting	soon.	

	

Warm	weather	is	finally	here!	Please	enjoy	the	boating	season	safely	

and	responsibly.	Reminder	to	please	limit	the	amount	of	driving	on	the	

grounds	to	a	minimum.	

	

Jimmy	is	having	Tuesday	night	buffets	so	be	sure	and	check	your	email	and	make	a	

reservation.	Also	check	for	the	weekly	specials	which	have	been	delicious	and	inexpensive.	

	

I	look	forward	to	seeing	you	at	the	club!	

	

Commodore		

Mike	Lindsey	

	

VICE COMMODORE: STEVE TODD	
	

Greetings	all!!		

	

Spring	is	here	and	the	events	are	picking	up.	Looking	astern,	150	people	

were	served	at	the	Easter	brunch;	a	great	turnout	for	a	great	event.	Thanks	

Jimmy	for	a	wonderful	spread	at	a	reasonable	price.	24	happy	kids	found	

every	Easter	Egg.	53-ish	members	made	work	day	a	breeze!	1	small	job	was	

the	only	thing	left	on	a		lengthy	list	of	chores.	Only	1	doughnut	was	left!	

Good	job	and	thank	you!!	

	

Looking	ahead,	May	5	is	Cinco	de	Mayo,	with	a	build-your-own	burrito	bar	with	Beer,	

Sangria	and	Margarita	specials.	Watch	your	email	for	the	poster.	$12.95	plus	tax	and	

gratuity.	



	

Our	participation	in	Foolin'	Around	the	Lake	was	cancelled	due	to	lack	of	interest.		

	

Mothers	day	Brunch	is	May	14!	It's	not	too	early	to	make	a	reservation.	Watch	your	email	

for	the	poster.	

	

Contact	Scott	Sheets	to	assist	with	the	May	20	Spring	Dock	Party.	

	

The	club	still	needs	sponsors/chairs	for	the	following	events:	The	Luau,	July	22.(minus	the	

band	arrangements.	Brad	Rich	is	handling	those)	August	12,	Shrimp	Boil	and	Boat	Parade.	

September	16	Dock	Party.	October	29,	Kids	Halloween	Party	and	December	9,	Adult	

Christmas	Party.		

	

A	blues	night	with	the	Mojo	Cats	is	planned	for	June	3!	Bring	your	lawn	chairs	and	enjoy	a	

most	wonderful	evening!!	Thanks	to	Pat	Bumpus	for	organizing	this	event.	

	

Thanks	to	those	who	have	already	stepped	up	to	help	with	the	other	events!!!	

	

See	you	at	the	Club!!	

Steve	Todd!	

	

	

	

FLEET CAPTAIN: SCOTT SHEETS       
	

CWLP	is	mailing	out	lake	sticker	renewal	forms.	Please	remember	that	

every	boat	must	have	a	lake	sticker	and	current	DNR	sticker.	If	your	boat	

trailer	is	on	SMBC	property	please	have	your	name	and/or	dock	number	

clearly	labeled	on	the	trailer.	Work	day	was	a	success.	Thanks	to	Jim	Miller	

and	Tom	Stevens	for	pressure	washing	the	dock,	Randy	Jackson	and	Larry	

McVey,	Jr	for	painting	and	staining.	Thanks	to	Steve	Thoma,	Tom	Orlando,	

Kevin	Proctor,	for	finishing	the	concrete	at	the	boat	launch.	We	have	

purchased	fuel	and	the	tank	is	full.	Dock	Party	will	be	held	May	20,	2017.		

Please	contact	me	to	sign	up.	Currently	there	are	not	any	docks	for	sale	or	lease.		

		
		

SMBC	Fleet	Captain	

Scott	Sheets	

217-306-7206	

	

	 	

GROUNDS DIRECTOR: MIKE HAMENDE    
 
Thanks	for	your	help	on	work	day!	We	will	need	help	throughout	the	

summer	 with	 regular	 lawn	 &	 other	 grounds	 maintenance;	 please	

contact	me	to	help	out.		971-5464.	

	

	



BUILDING DIRECTORS: BRUCE OBERREITER & BRUCE HOGAN 
 

All	is	good	with	club	house.		New	Baths	rooms	are	open	and	

ready	for	business	so	to	speak.		Do	not	forget	the	Queen	of	hearts	

game.		Mothers	Day	Brunch	on	May	14th.		Come	out	enjoy	the	

club.	Meet	new	friends	enjoy	the	lake.		Bruce	and	Bruce.	

	

 
SECRETARY: ANN MCCAUGHAN    
	

As	secretary,	 I	am	reliant	on	club	members	to	provide	me	with	 information	

that	 needs	 dissemination	 to	 the	 greater	 membership,	 especially	 regarding	

Good	 and	Welfare.	 Please	 be	 sure	 to	 contact	me	 if	 you	 are	 aware	 of	 any	
members	 or	 family	members	who	 should	 receive	 the	 clubs	 condolences	 or	

blessings.	I	can	be	contacted	via	email	at	ann.mccaughan@comcast.net,	or	via	

telephone	at	208-221-9795	with	that	information.	

	

In	 addition,	 we	 are	 working	 diligently	 to	 ensure	 all	 members	 are	 getting	 emails,	 and	

continue	to	receive	reports	that	not	everyone	is	receiving	them.	If	you	are	not	getting	club	

emails,	please	email	me	directly	at	the	above	address	and	I	will	manually	check	your	email	

in	the	system.		

	

MEMBERSHIP: JIM RAPPS   
	

SMBC	is	pleased	to	welcome	Rhonda	Trower	and	Brian	McFadden	to	the	

club	this	month.		Membership	inquiries	can	be	directed	to	Jim	

Rapps:	jmr1070@comcast.net.	Paper	applications	are	available	at	the	club,	

or	a	PDF	version	can	be	Downloaded	from	the	SMBC	website.	

	

MEMBER	 SPONSORS	
Michael	Lane	 Randy	Witter	&	Mike	Lindsey	

Mark	Blair	 Mike	Lindsey	&	Steve	Todd	

John	Volle	 Scott	Sheets	&	Adam	Pemberton	

Jim	Watts	 Pat	Krell	&	Mike	Hamende	

Michael	Guidish	 Mike	Lindsey	&	Jim	Rapps	

	
BEACH DIRECTOR: ADAM BLAIR 
	

Beach	is	still	closed.	Assistance	will	be	needed	soon	with	opening	the	beach	

for	the	summer	season.	

	

 
	


